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Part of 

 Year 6 

Homework Challenge – Summer Term 2, 2021 
 
We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, however children can do as many as they 

wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular reading, spellings, maths and English homework that are set.  

 

PSHE – Changing Me 

Write a list of essentails that you will 

need during your first week at high 

school. Keep the list until you need it 

in September! 

 

Science – Evolution 

Research the life and work of Charles 

Darwin. Can you write a list of 10 

interesting facts about him? 

 

Geography – Global Trade 

 
Find 5 items either at home or in the 

supermarket that have the fairtrade logo on the 

packaging. Can you identify which country 

each item came from? Using the internet, find 

out which item has travelled the longest 

distance to reach the UK. 

 

 

History – The Civil Rights Movement 

Martin Luther King’s ‘I Have A 

Dream’ speech was delivered to over 

250,000 civil rights activists in 

Washington D.C, USA. 

Can you locate Washington D.C on a 

map of the USA and find 5 interesting 

facts about the city? 

 

 

PE – Athletics 

 

Research the names of the women’s and 

men’s world record holders in the 

following athletics disciplines: 

100m Sprint, 800m, High Jump, Triple 

Jump, Javelin 

 

 

 

French – On va faire 

 

Design your dream ‘voiture’ 

(car) complete with French-

themed styling and decoration. 

 
 

 

 

 

The challenge work is due in on Friday 16th July and during the week each child will get to present their work and for it to be celebrated. 

The above menu details a range of work for the subjects that your child will cover this term. 

 

Any Homework Challenges completed should be stuck in your child’s homework book and a photo posted in the new Homework 

Challenge portfolio. 

We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework, so they all have something to share at the end of each term. We thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

 

 


